
 

 

 

 

PSA concerned about members affected by floods in 

Nelson Mandela Bay 
 

The recent floods in the Kariega area of Nelson Mandela Bay have caused significant distress and 

disruption. During visits to various institutions the impact on several departmental buildings and the 

homes of members was witnessed. 

 

Impact on members 

The PSA is saddened by the extent of the damage caused by the torrential rains. Many members' homes 

have been severely affected, leading to some employees taking annual leave to manage the cleanup. 

Thankfully, the PSA has received no reports of fatalities among members' families. 

 

PSA's call to action  

Given the circumstances, the PSA made an official request to the Premier of the Eastern Cape to grant 

time off to workers affected by this natural disaster. This measure will provide much-needed relief and 

support to members during this challenging time. 

 

Safety precautions  

The PSA advises members to exercise extreme caution in the coming days. Do not drive or attempt to 

cross rivers if heavy rain is forecasted, as weather reports indicate that more rain is expected. Your safety 

is paramount. 

 

Reporting security issues  

Please report any security-related issues at your institutions to the PSA for immediate action. The PSA is 

here to support and ensure your well-being. If in need of assistance, please contact Mxolisi Nyandu on 

082 880 8968. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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